
 

 

 
 
 

“For as through the one man’s disobedience 

the many were made sinners, even so through 

the obedience of the One the many will be 

made righteous.” 

Romans 5:19 

May 16, 2021 

 

WELCOME 

 Service of Worship and Praise 
  

Worship Songs 

Glorious Day (Living He Loved Me) 

Days of Elijah 

Christ is Enough 

Before the Throne of God Above 
  

Message 

“Adam & Christ: A World of Difference” 
Romans 5:12-21 

  May 16th—May 22nd  
SUNDAY 
  WORSHIP SERVICE                          10:30 AM 
 

MONDAY 
  Office Closed 
 

TUESDAY 
  Ladies Exercise              1:00 PM or 2:30 PM    

WEDNESDAY 
  AWANA         3:00 PM 
  Worship Team Practice                    5:15 PM 
  Youth Group (7-12 grades )             6:30 PM 
  Prayer Meeting (ZOOM)                  7:00 PM 
 

THURSDAY 
  Ladies Exercise              1:00 PM or 2:30 PM 
 

SATURDAY 
  PRC Walk for Life                            10:00 AM 
  Grace College Youth Night @Mabton 4:30 PM 

WEEKLY SCHEDULE 

C G B C  O n l i n e  A d d r e s s e s  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85943251185   To phone in call:  1-253-215-8782   

When asked for ID enter:85943251185 (Zoom Used For Zoom Prayer Meeting)  

FACEBOOK Church Live Stream Link: https://www.facebook.com/GoldendaleGrace 

CHI LDR EN ’ S  CHUR CH  

5/16:    Colleen Howell 

5/23:    Astrid Frederick 
5/30:    Lynn Parrish 
 

 We want to welcome you today to our Worship Service.   
 

If you are our guest, please help us get to know you by  
filling out a blue guest card and placing it in the offering box.  

 

Next Week: 

“THE WORD OF GOD” 

 

Guest Speaker:  Rev. Mark Lingenfelter 

Pastor of Leamersville Grace Fellowship Church in Duncansville, PA 
 

 Water for Good: Sip & Paint Fundraiser with Debbie Hocking 
Family friendly virtual event  Saturday, June 12 at 2:00pm.  Create a lovely Central 

African Republic landscape scene. Cost: $30 for supplies & shipping.  
Register by June 1st at: https://sipandpaintwithdebbie.funraise.org. 

YOUTH GROUP  

Wednesdays,  

6:30pm to 8:00pm.   

Grades 7-12 are 
encouraged to attend.  

 

Invite your friends! 
 

Special 
Grace  

College 
Event 

 

Saturday, May 22nd  

6:00-7:30PM 

Come and meet  
 

President Bill Katip  
of Grace College, 

 

at the Mabton Church. 

Leave our church at 
4:30pm, return at 9:30pm. 

PIZZA Provided! 

Children’s Program  

Wednesdays at 3:00pm 

For Children K-6th Grades 

Last AWANA for this school year is May 26th. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85943251185
https://www.facebook.com/GoldendaleGrace


Joel and Baily Easling serving as our Awana missionaries:  

I want to first of all thank you for your direct impact on the lives of 
leaders and kids around SW Washington. With your partnership, we 

have seen God at work strengthening the resolve of leaders all over our 
region. As a result the lives of children, youth and families have been 

enriched and encouraged in these times.  Thank you all again for pray-
ing for us and for God's provision during this season. We are blessed to 
be a part of Awana and what God is doing in building resilient disciples.  
As you continue to do so, please pray for us as we are helping update 

trainings for new and seasoned leaders. We want to build stronger 
leaders than ever before.  Also, pray for quality visits and connections 

with clubs, Directors and Pastors while we see and hear first-hand how 
they are doing and how we can serve.  

Miss ion  Update  

Community Grace Brethren Church 

Dr. Gregory M. Howell, Senior Pastor 

Office Hours 9am-3pm:  Tuesday—Friday 
Phone:  509-773-3388 

      office@goldendalegrace.com      www.goldendalegrace.com 

 The Gospel of the Grace of God 

 

“Adam and Christ: 

A World of Difference” 

Community Kitchen  

 On  Tuesday, May 11th, our crew served and delivered 60 meals.  If you’d like to 
join the fun, please see Jeanne Englund or call/text her. 

Clear Lake Grace Brethren Camp is in need of a full time 

Camp Caretaker & summer worker.  In the meantime if you are 

interested in volunteering at Clear Lake for a period of a week or 

two or even a weekend.  Please contact Jacob Smith at 509-250-

3564.  There will be a Work Day at camp on Saturday, June 5th at 9:00am.  


